	  EARLSTON PATHS GROUP

	Minutes of Meeting held on Thursday 12 October 2023.


	Present: 
	David Fletcher, Ian Gibb (Secretary), Sheila Gibb, Ruth Gregory, Jeremy Marsh,             Tom McGhee, Emma Pressegh (Treasurer)

	Apologies:
	Bill Bryson, Rose Clarkson, Luke Comins, Ruth Gregory, Roy Todd

	
	NOTES
	ACTION

	
	
	BY 
	WHEN

	1

	Welcome and Introductions
	The Secretary welcomed everyone to the meeting.
	
	

	2
	Treasurers Report 
	The Treasurer presented a financial update to the Group. 

Little had changed since the last meeting, just day to day maintenance costs eg petrol for machines. Outwith that, Group funds remained sound.
Awaiting statement to confirm that Paths for All Grant had been received.

It would appear that the application for Postcode Lottery “Magic Grants” had been lost in the system. No further application would be submitted at this time. 

	Emma

	November

	3


	Website & Social Media


	Continued as before, with content posted at the same time on Facebook, Twitter and our website under “Latest News” to keep people up to date on activities and stay involved. 
	Sheila
	Ongoing

	4 

4

	Path Network Update
Path Network Update cont.

	The Secretary provided updates relating to path maintenance and a general overview of the condition of the path network;

Leader Water Path:
· Overall, the path is in good condition.

· The large fallen tree blocking the path, south of boat’s pool,  still to be removed. Tree surgeon aware that field access ok.  
· The link to old A68 at former Packman’s wood still to be agreed by landowner. Further discussion anticipated.
· Ivy covered tree just north of the walled garden would receive attention in conjunction with path edge repairs. 
· Path surface repairs in woodland N of Smailholm road where membrane exposed not effective, situation under review.
· Grass cutting still underway
· Thanks once again to the McDonald “cutting crew” who had quickly removed a number of small trees that had come down on the path.
Speedy’s Path: 
· Overall, the main path is in reasonable condition. Several small repair jobs still some to do but not urgent. General pre winter tidy up to be arranged

Black Hill: 
· Nothing to report. 
Sorrowlessfield Mains to Gattonside:   

· Gorse had been cut back by SBC contractor.
Mill Meadow: 

· Overall, the path is in good condition. Still no contact from local contractor (Malcom Davidson) who had been asked to inspect surface condition.
· Verges had been cut; thanks to David, Bill and Jeremy who tidied up behind the strimmers. Positive feedback from path users.
Mill Bank:  

· Overall, the path is in good condition.
· Work to replace the handrail and worn edge boards on the steps at Craigsford bridge had still to be scheduled. Work to replace some of the handrails at the Glenburnie end would also be scheduled in due course – timber on hand.

Earlston Circular:
· No reports of problems on either side of route. 
Sorrowlessfield:   
· Path in reasonable condition.
The “Jubilee Path”: 

· Overall, the path remains in good condition.
· Another grass cutting round under way.
A68 Cycle / footpath:

Nothing to report, CC still awaiting project update from SBC. 
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	5

	Other Business

	5.1 Printed Publicity Material Review (Walk Booklet, Heritage leaflet, Diamond Jubilee leaflet) and Funding.
The Group noted that:

· Steady progress was being made on text revision/re-write, maps update and new layout. Another draft would be sent out to the Group once maps etc had been incorporated into layout.
· OS Licence cost IRO £250.

· Town Trail element to be checked for understanding, timing & distance.
· Town Trail and Thomas the Rhymer text to be checked by appropriate local organisations.
.
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	6
	Date of Next Meeting 
	To be arranged around item 5.1 above
	All
	


